From: Wolfgang Dieterich <wdieterich@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 5:29 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Short-term rentals meeting

I noticed there is still no agenda for the meeting on the 18th and there seems to be no public notice on the city website regarding the topic. Short-term rentals are an important topic in the
community and | believe more outreach should be done prior to meeting to generate awareness,

Please notify the public that there will be a meeting on STRs.

Secondly, there is no dedicated topic for Short-term rentals on this page https://www.ketchumidaho.org/citycouncil/page/public-comment why is that?

There is a dedicated topic for "floodplain” with zero comments this year. Can we add a topic for short-term rentals?

Many thanks.



